
General Education Committee 
Minutes 

 
October 8, 2002 

 
Present: Mark Hardt Randall Gloege 
 George Benedict Squy Wallace 
 Barbara Zuck Sandie Rietz 
 
Absent: Janie Park – ex-officio George White – ex-officio 
 Joe Michels – ex-officio John Cech – ex-officio 
 Randy Rhine – ex-officio Curt Kochner – ex-officio 
 Dan Zirker ² ex-officio 
 
Guests: Michael Dennis 
 
Presiding: Mark Hardt, Chair 
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It was noted that as part of the prose in the catalog about Gen Ed, we could state that there 
is an ethical code in all education, and encourage faculty to talk (at least briefly) about ethical 
issues in all their courses.  It was cited that the Milestone as an ethics course would give the 
student a structure in which to look back on all ethical issues in Gen Ed courses. 
 
It was cited that the Milestone course will get in the way of transferability. 
 
It was stated that Development of Individual Attitudes and Dispositions should also be 
removed.  Those cannot be taught.  It was suggested that we don’t teach those attitudes, but 
instead how to develop them.  Development of Individual Attitudes and Dispositions was 
moved to Intellectual Growth, as a subcategory. 
 
It was noted that we may be expecting too much. It’s important to be modest in our goals.  
Simplifying is important. 
 
It was noted 


